
From: Landrum, Brandon J. <blandrum@sled.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/29/2017 10:54:24 AM
Subject: Re: Anderson Mill Baptist Church 7/2/17
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Thank you!

Brandon 
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 29, 2017, at 10:52 AM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

​6:30


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2017 10:43 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Brandon Landrum - SLED (blandrum@sled.sc.gov)
 
Subject: Anderson Mill Baptist Church 7/2/17 
 
Hey,

 

It appears that the church is almost ab hour away…what time do you want to leave?
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Lily Cogdill

Director of Administration

Office of Lieutenant Governor



P.O. Box 142

Columbia, S.C. 29201

Ph. 803.734.2079

lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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